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Subject: School year 2024/2025 - Cycle I (early education)

Dear parents, Dear Madam, Dear Sir,

The College of Burgomasters and Aldermen of the municipality of Steinfort hereby informs you of the possibility 
of applying for early education for the start of the school year 2024/2025, on 15 September 2024.

Cycle I is an integral part of the Luxembourg school system. It includes early education groups and  
pre-school classes.
Application to early education is free and attendance is not compulsory. It does, however, give children 
the opportunity to interact with other children in a playful way. From early childhood, which is a phase 
of intense development, children should be prepared for a life of independence, discovery and lifelong 
learning. Through contact with others, children can develop their language, communication and social, 
physical and motor, emotional and cognitive skills. Early education emphasises play, educational play and 
language training through practice. Foreign children have the opportunity to improve their Luxembourgish 
before starting pre-school education.

Admission age 
Every child who is 3 years old by 1 September 2024 can be admitted to an early education class. 

Timetable and reception
Early education runs from 8.00 to 11.45 am Monday to Friday and from 2.00 to 3.50 pm on Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday. For children not enrolled in the Maison Relais, arrival time is between 7:50 and 9:00 am in the 
morning and between 1:50 and 2:00 pm in the afternoon. Departure time is scheduled between 11:30 and 11:55 
am in the morning and between 3:50 and 4:00 pm in the afternoon. Supervision by school staff is ensured ten 
minutes before the start of classes and ten minutes after the end of classes.

In order to have reliable data regarding the number of children to be enrolled or the number of groups to 
be planned, parents who do not wish to register their child are kindly asked to reply via the enclosed 
registration form. Thank you very much in advance.

Steinfort, February 22 2024



Maison Relais 
We would also like to inform you that we offer children enrolled in early education the possibility of being 
looked after outside school hours, between 7am and 7pm, by the pedagogical team of our Maison Relais. 
If you would like your child enrolled in early education to also be enrolled in the Maison Relais, please 
complete the attached survey.*

To facilitate organization, please inform us of your decision regarding your child’s enrollment in early 
education and your participation in the survey for enrollment in the Maison Relais of the Steinfort 
municipality by March 20, 2024.

If you have any questions about the school organisation of the Steinfort Basic School, please contact  
Mr Christian KOHNEN, Chairman of the school committee, at 39 93 13-301 or by e-mail: 
christian.kohnen@education.lu.

For more information on child care at the Maison Relais in Steinfort, please contact the management at 
telephone number 399 313-370 or by email at maisonrelais@steinfort.lu.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

For the College of Burgomasters and Aldermen,

Sammy Wagner
Mayor

Andres Castro
Corporate officer f.f
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*ATTENTION: The return of the survey does not constitute a final registration! The final registration for the care of children enrolled in early 
education at the Maison Relais must be done through the corresponding form of Kannerbuet (or Kidolaapp), which will be distributed to all 
households during the month of April.


